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OF ALBUQUERQUE

May 15, 2014

Dennis Lorenz, PE Richard J. Berry, Mayor

Lorenz Design & Consulting
2501 Rio Grande Blvd. NW
Albuquerque, NM 87104

RE: 9700 Trumbull Avenue SE
Drainage Plan For Building Permit and Work Order
Engineer’s Stamp Date 5-7-2014 (File: L20D051)

Dear Mr. Lorenz:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-7-14, the above
referenced plan is approved for Building Permit and Work Order. Please attach a copy of
this approved plan in the construction sets when submitting for a building permit.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist will
be required.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely, Q; ,

Rita Harmon, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services

Orig: Drainage file
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